
  VINTON, LA   

                                                   May 31, 2022  

  

The Mayor and Council of the Town of Vinton, Louisiana, met in regular session at the temporary 

meeting place of said Mayor and Council, in the Ward 7 Recreation Center, Vinton, Louisiana, at 6:00 

p.m. on the 17th day of May 2022, with the following members present:  

  

Marcus E. Renfrow, Mayor  

Diane Conner, Mayor Pro Tem 

Stephanie Hardy, Council Member  

William “BB” Loyd, Council Member 

Michael “J.K.” Wright. Council Member 

Lindsey Stanley, Council Member 

 

    ABSENT:    

 

  

   ALSO PRESENT:  Cade R. Cole, Attorney 

                      

       The following Reports were submitted:  

  

   Total Payroll for April 2022       $ 124,330.33 

             Total Bills for April 2022             $ 300,109.35  

      

Marcus E. Renfrow, Mayor called the meeting to order, and Rick Watson led in prayer. Then 

followed the Pledge of Allegiance.  

  

 It was moved by Council Member Loyd that the minutes of prior meetings, copies of which were 

emailed to each council member prior to the meeting, be approved as written. The motion was seconded 

by Council Member Stanley and carried.  

  

Justin Sittig, City Clerk, gave the monthly Administration Department report. 

 

Bills for the month of April 2022 were approved and payment authorized upon a motion by 

Mayor Pro Tem Conner seconded by Council Member Wright and carried. 

 

Council Member Stanley presented awards to the Pick of the Pride. 

  

Mayor Renfrow updated the governing authority on pending grants and projects. 

 

Mayor Renfrow requested an extension to the Town’s Cooperative Endeavor Agreement with the 

Calcasieu Parish Police Jury’s Summer Feeding Program. A motion was made Council Member Stanley, 

seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Conner and carried.  

 

Mayor Renfrow requested an extension to the Town’s Cooperative Endeavor Agreement with 

Calcaisu Parish Police Jury Animal Control. A motion was made by Mayor Pro Tem Conner, seconded by 

Council Member Stanley, and carried.  

 



Mayor Renfrow recognized the Vinton Middle School Robotics Team. 

 

Chief of Police Scott Spell was not present at the meeting. A copy of his report was given to the 

Council Members. 

   

Terry Vice, Director of Public Works, provided his monthly public works report, and spoke about 

bids which had been received for the Wastewater Treatment Plant.  

  

Chief Chris Vice gave the monthly Fire Department report. 

 

There being no further business, Council Member Hardy made a motion to adjourn the meeting. 

The motion was seconded by Mayor Pro Tem Conner and carried. 

  

  

 

 

      

              ____________________________________  

              Marcus E. Renfrow, Mayor  

  

ATTEST:  

 

  

______________________________________  

Justin W. Sittig, City Clerk 


